From: Sky Jacobs

Sent: Sunday, August 20, 2023 3:59 PM

To: Dewberry, Kerwin - FS, AZ <kerwin.dewberry@usda.gov>

Cc: Martin, Michiko - FS, NM <michiko.martin@usda.gov>; kurt.davis@usda.gov
Subject: [External Email]Chiricahua Public Access Project

[External Email]

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;
Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

Kerwin Dewberry — Forest Supervisor
Coronado National Forest

300 W Congress St

Tucson, AZ 85701

Dear Mr. Dewberry,

| am writing in regards to the Chiricahua Public Access Project. | regularly enjoy hiking, birding,
backpacking, and exploring in the Chiricahuas.

| think this Access Project project is unnecessary. There are already plenty of access points for cars most
places in the Chiricahuas. Almost all major canyons have roads and access. What we need is more
canyon we can hunt and recreate in with less roads and motorized traffic. It's nice and easy to access
Juhn Long Canyon on foot and the wild nature of the canyon is best preserved from the disruption of a
new road.

Increased activity due to a new road could lead to increased fire danger, migrant smuggling, and
invasive species, among other issues.

Thanks for listening to my input.

Sky Jacobs





